
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, January 3
rd

: To be announced. 

 

Wednesday, January 6
th

, 4:00 – 5:00 P.M.- Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, January 8
th

, 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

 

********************************************************************** 

2015 CHRISTMAS FLORAL MEMORIALS 

Given in Memory of:      Given by: 

 

Burgan Family       Inez Burgan and family 

 

William & Sue Denniston Rogers & Anna Sue Rogers  Rogers family 

 

John & Elizabeth King      King family 

 

Ernie & Libby Skinner      Skinner family 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Berlin Brunker & 

Mr. & Mrs. Denver Begley     Gary & Cathy Brunker 

 

David Ishmael & other family     Rorer family 

 

Mr. & Mrs. John T. Dawson, Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Dawson 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles H. McCauley, 

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Hill & Betty Jean Hill Withers   Jerry Dawson family 

 

W.L. Renaker family, Mr. & Mrs. Henry Paul Blackburn, 

Lou Katherine Warth, Howard Molony    Renaker family 

 

Nile Tolle Riley, Ruth C. Tolle,  

Frazier & Betty Antle, Edna Lang     Antle family 

 

Mary Casey, Doug King, Pat King,   

Mr. & Mrs. George Hatcher     Family 

 

John Owsley       Owsley family 

 

Janet Parsons       Carl Nunnelley family 

 

Dr. C.L. Swinford & Ruth Swinford, Art & Grace Bierer  James & Ann Swinford 

 

Harold & Hildreth McCauley, Melvin & Sue Claypool  Marsha Kaye McCauley 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Hubert Stewart, Mr. & Mrs. Ed Bishop   McDanell family 

 

Thomas & Virginia Bell       Bell family 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Floyd and Carol McDanell and family in the death of Floyd’s cousin 

Raymond Russell Ashcraft, Union, Kentucky. Mr. Ashcraft died December 26, 2015. 

 

St. Joe East: Ron Harris was admitted for tests and observation. 

 

----William Moore is recuperating from heart surgery…Phyllis Wyles is now at Cedar Ridge Health 

Campus…..Jordan McDaniel is recuperating from shoulder surgery….Donald Palmer, father of Sonia Frazier 

and Carol Richie is recuperating from a recent fall….Beverly Gootee, daughter of Shirley Harney is 

undergoing tests….Wayne Gossett, father of Tyler Gossett, Rebecca McCauley and Mandy Thorton is 

recuperating from knee surgery….  

 

NEW ARRIVAL 

A note of congratulations is sent to Patrick and Kelsey McNutt on the arrival of a daughter. Annabelle Lynn 

McNutt was born December 17, 2015. She is welcomed home by her brother Grannis. Patrick is the son of Bill 

& Mary Beth McNutt, grandson of Frances Simms and the late Bob Simms and the late Wayne and Dorothy 

White. Kelsey is the daughter of Scott & Michelle Grannis, granddaughter of Loretta Grannis and the late 

Sidney Grannis, Darlene and Larry Ring and Jim Haufler. 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“Vickie and I would like to thank the church family for the delicious meal. The prayers, thoughts, and 

fellowship meant very much to the Stakelin family in our time of sorrow. It’s comforting to know that you care 

and are “in our corner."   Sincerely, Al and Vickie Stakelin and the Stakelin Family 

 

Charlie Biancke would like to thank everyone for the cards, calls and prayers following his shoulder surgery. 

 

OUTREACH COMMITTEE: The Outreach Committee will meet at noon Friday, January 8
th

.  

 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING: There will be no Cabinet meeting in January. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING: There will be no Official Board meeting in January. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF JANUARY: 

Elders: Mary Bell, Bruce Florence, Beverly Cooper 

Diaconate: Robbie Cox, Ch;m; Kay Cox, Brandie Dawson, Seth Florence, Barbara Lanthorn, Ed Lanthorn, 

Gary McCord  

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mattie Ammerman  

Communion Preparers: Gary & Cathy McCord, Buddy & Eva Renaker 

Sound System: Jim McKee 

 
Green Chalice News You Can Use:  Thank you to everyone that participated in the Jewelry and Accessory 

Exchange, especially Anthony Little for his generous donation of items.  A large box of selected items will be 

taken to Dress For Success and the remaining items were donated to the Salvation Army.  Remember we do 

accept all types of lightbulbs, strands of Christmas lights, all types of household batteries and electronics for 

ethical recycling. We are no longer collecting greeting card fronts.  Legacy will accept Christmas cards for 

recycling as a paper item.  Gently Enjoy the Earth.   



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # I will meet following 

the worship service Sunday, January 3
rd

 

& 10
th

. Elders are Brad Allison, Julie 

Edwards, Kandi Hines, Marty Simpson. 

 

 

JANUARY BIRTHDAY CALENDAR 

Jan. 1st:  Ardyth Whitson, 

  ♥M/M Larry Carey, 

  ♥M/M Jack Marsh 

Jan. 2
nd

:  Jane Hayes 

Jan. 3rd:  Carol McDanell, 

  Jenna Nunnelley 

Jan. 5th:  Robbie Stroub 

Jan. 6th:  Shirley McKee 

Jan. 7th: Jane Stritesky,  

Donna Williams 

Jan. 8th  ♥M/M Jacque   

Brown 

Jan. 10th: William Moore 

Jan. 11th: Debbie Kendall, 

Addison Peak, 

Keith Moore 

Jan. 12th: Melissa Partin 

Jan. 14th: Harold Kendall, 

Madison Coppage 

Jan. 15th: Katie Duffie 

Jan. 16th: Reba Fuller,  

♥M/M James McKee 

Jan. 18th: Jacob Kendall,  

Jack Marsh 

Jan. 19th: Judy Letcher 

Jan. 20th: ♥Dr/M Tim Teater 

Jan. 21st: Maggie Dycus, 

Tammy Scott 

Jan. 23rd: ♥M/M Steve Judy 

Jan. 26th: Victor Colvin 

Jan. 27th: Betty Hatfield, Lisa 

Blackburn 

Jan. 30th: Donald Kearns 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/ Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

      There are so many pleasant memories of the Advent and Christmas season. Where in 

the world do we begin to reflect? I first want to begin by thanking Charla Nunnelley and 

her Worship Committee for the beautifully decorated sanctuary. A note of thanks also to 

Ann Owsley for her efforts in this beauty. We began by receiving the benefits of the 

C.W.F. dinner and program. That was certainly an inspirational evening. Our youth in 

their Christmas Sunday school program was another effort worthy of the highest praise. 

We have all been blessed by the choir and hand-bells during the month of December. 

We also have been inspired by the C.M.F.’s toy sale, and the sharing of food baskets by 

the Outreach department.  Your response to programs such as the angel tree in our 

community, Christmas concerts by our local talented musicians, and community 

sponsored efforts such as parades, etc. have been very faithful.  We can look back on 

these events and give thanks for the groups and individuals who made it all possible. 

For me it was all joined together on Christmas Eve, at our Candlelight Communion 

Service.  I believe it was the largest crowd we have ever had present. It was a most 

inspirational service as a result of the efforts of our choir and the Bel-Lairs.  I also 

viewed several pictures of the service placed on Facebook by Shonda Judy.  Shonda’s 

pictures and comments were very meaningful and caused me to be very proud of this 

service. It is a moment that we will remember for an extended period of time.   

I hope you and your family will be with us this Sunday morning for worship. The 

lectionary lesson will be John I verses 1-9. The sermon will be entitled, “A Message 

From the Queen.”  Thanks once again for your faithful support of all the programs of 

our church during the month of December. Thanks also for all your cards and Christmas 

remembrances to our family. You are a special group of people. 

          ......Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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